
Comic Relief
As promised, here are the winning jokes from each of our 4 houses! I hope
they give a laugh!

If you would like to donate the page is still open, please click the link below: 
Donate here

Dear Parents and Carers,
Well, that is the end of my first term as Headteacher of Lliswerry High School. I have
really enjoyed it and I thank you all for your incredible support. I have received
positive feedback about my weekly updates, I am glad you are enjoying being kept
up to date with all of the great things that are happening at our school.   
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Headteacher’s Update

Efforts to High Things

House Competition Standings

After this term’s house
challenges, here are the
standings - well done
Llywelyn!

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-lliswerry-high-school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-lliswerry-high-school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=0e723871e4114204a27484b4304ac5ab
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-lliswerry-high-school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-lliswerry-high-school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=0e723871e4114204a27484b4304ac5ab


Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  
I wish you all a relaxing Easter break. 

Best wishes,

                                                                       Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                        Headteacher

Year 8 Netball Tournament
Our Year 8 learners took part in the South East Wales Schools Netball Tournament on
Tuesday 19 March at West Monmouth School. 23 schools were put into 5 groups to play
a round robin to find the winner of each group. They then went on to play each other
to determine an overall winner.
Our group and results were:

Newport High - Draw 2-2
Abersychan - Lost 0-2
St Joseph’s - Won 3-1
Ebbw Fawr - Lost 1-2

Well done girls, a good performance.
Unfortunately not enough for us to get us
through to the finals. 

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming dates 
Monday 8 April - return to school it will be WEEK 2 

Year 10 Progress Evening 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our Year 10 progress evening yesterday. There
was a really good attendance from parents and carers and there were lots of
comments about how positive the evening was.

Well done to Eliza R-L who has
been selected for the South
East Wales Netball Year 8
Development Squad 2024
following on from the
tournament on Tuesday.

Well done to Ellie G.
who is the Welsh
women’s open
speedway champion. 

Please let me know if any of your children have been successful in any out of school activities so
that we can celebrate and share their achievements with our community.  


